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Night work: The 
Children’s Hospital at 
Westmead Stage 2 
Redevelopment     
 

 

Night work is scheduled for The Children’s Hospital at Westmead 
redevelopment on Hawkesbury Road, Westmead from Monday 10 
July 2023 to Wednesday 12 July 2023, weather permitting.   
 
This work includes water utility installation for the new Paediatric 
Services Building.  
 
We will be working from between 8pm to 5am. Please see map on 
overleaf. 
 
There will be some noisy works and temporary traffic changes 
however access will be maintained at all times. The project will 
attempt to minimise any disruptions. For your safety, please follow site 
signage and staff direction.  
 
We thank you for your patience while this project is underway.  
 
The NSW Government is delivering The Children’s Hospital at 
Westmead Stage 2 Redevelopment, which includes the Paediatric 
Services Building, a new multi-storey car park, a revitalised forecourt 
and refurbishment of some existing areas.. 

  6 July 2023 



For general information about the project 
or to sign up for regular updates, visit our 
website via the QR code below or at: 
westmeadkidsredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 
 

 

 

 

 

 


